CONTINUATION NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING
Planning and Zoning Commission

The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold “a continuation of the following
Public Hearing, from October 2, 2012, on Wednesday, November 7, 2012
beginning at 6:30 p.m.:

1. 6:30 PM - An application to subdivide a 12.92 acre property located on Ames
Road and Route 169 (196 South Burnham Highway) into 19 single-family
residential house lots. The application for subdivision has been submitted
pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes 8-30g. The owner of the property is
Brenmor Properties, LLC and listed in the assessor’s records as Map 9 / Block 85
/ Lot 1.

Robert Adams, Chairman
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